
Dear Parishioners 
 
It’s been more than two months since my last email.  Little has happened on the lawsuit, and we 
are still waiting for the judge to rule–not on the merits, but whether the church’s effort to have 
the suit dismissed will succeed, or if the lawsuit will go forward.   
 
Last week I received an anonymous letter in the mail, apparently from a parishioner.  Because it 
is likely that some of you may have similar questions and misconceptions of what is going on I 
have posted that letter online, along with my reply.  
 
I hope you take the time to read the anonymous parishioner’s letter and the response.  It can be 
accessed on the savethechurchyard.org site in the “Feedback” area. My address and email are on 
the site and I remain available to answer any questions you may have to the best of my ability. 

Chris Haring 

Emailed February 17, 2020 


